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Nick Vavladellis
Construction Project Manager
Iberdrola Australia
By email: Nick.Vavladellis@iberdrola.com.au

21/03/2023

Subject: Final Layout Plan for Switching Station – Flyer’s Creek Wind Farm

Dear Mr Vavladellis

I refer to the Final Layout Plan for the Switching Station submitted in accordance with Condition D24A of
Schedule D of Project Approval MP08_0252 for the Flyer’s Creek Wind Farm.

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it meets the requirements of
the relevant conditions.

Accordingly, the Secretary has approved the Final Switching Station Layout Plan (dated 6 March 2023).

The Department notes that the Design and Landscape Plan will need to be updated as outlined in the
relevant letter of approval dated 8 September 2020.

Please ensure you make the document publicly available on the project website at the earliest
convenience. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Iwan Davies on 02 9274 6296 or
Iwan.Davies@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely 

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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